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 Attached to this Notice is the Commission's "Report Regarding Commission 
Review of the Effect of Relief of the Provider of Last Resort Obligation Pursuant to the 
Provisions of Public Law 2015, Chapter 462."  Any person or entity may submit 
comments on the Report.  All such comments must be filed in the above captioned 
Docket on or before Monday, December 18, 2017. 
 

Dated at Hallowell, Maine thing Sixteenth Day of November, 2017 
 

/s/ Jody McColman 
 

Presiding Officer 
 


